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CORNUCOPIA 
“The mission of the Colonel Davenport Historical Foundation (CDHF) is to preserve the 

Colonel Davenport House and site, and foster knowledge of the history and development of the 
Quad Cities region through tours of the house, exhibits, and educational programming.” 
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WE’RE REOPENING...JUST NOT QUITE YET 

After missing the 2020 tour season completely, the 2021 tour season 
didn’t look very likely earlier this year.  As we all 
know by now, things can change very quickly.   

The CDHF board found out in mid-May the 
Arsenal Garrison commander was allowing 
attractions on the Island to reopen.  At the board 
meeting on Monday night, the board discussed 
steps to take and protocols needed so we can 
reopen safely for our volunteers and guests. 

The CDHF board doesn’t have an opening date to announce quite yet, 
but we are hopeful the Colonel Davenport House can open for tours 
sometime in June. 

Please continue to watch the website and the Facebook page for updates.  
We look forward to seeing you at the house once again.  We have a 
house cleaning day planned on Thursday, June 3rd.  Come at 9 am and 
you could bring your favorite cleaning supply.  Thank you for your 
ongoing support! 

NEW HVAC UNITS 
This picture might not be very beautiful, but new heating/AC units in 
both the sutlery and the main part of the house are a beautiful thing.  

Thank you to the RDA and SCRA for 
helping fund this project and to Peeples 
Heating & Air Conditioning 
for doing the work. 
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NEW BOARD MEMBERS JOIN THE BOARD 

We are pleased to have two new board members: Matthew 
Hampes and Kathleen Miller. 

 Matt has Master's degree in public history and a graduate 
certificate in museums studies. 

 Kathleen is an experienced museum professional who has 
worked at several museums and is an EICC adjunct 
instructor. 

SENDING BACK A POSTCARD 

A former volunteer, who has moved from the QC 
west to Washington, was going through items at her 
home and found an old postcard in color of the 
Colonel Davenport House.  She sent it back to keep 
in our collection.  Thanks Susan Dies-Goedken! 

SUPPORT CDHF THROUGH BIRDIES FOR CHARITY 

The Birdies for Charity program is back again this year and you are asked to make your pledges 
online.  Since the John Deere Classic is happening, you can make your guess at the number of 
birdies but it will not be tied to your pledge amount.  Just flat donations will be accepted.   

If you don’t want to donate online, you can fill out the form here, cut it off, and mail it directly to 
the Birdies office in East Moline.  It’s a great way to support the Colonel Davenport House 
through this program, especially when your donation increases by 5% with no extra work!  
Please consider making a donation to the CDHF this year. 

 To donate online, go to birdiesforcharity.com, click “Make a Donation” 
and find the Colonel Davenport Historical Foundation #1372. Fill out 
your information and donate by credit card. 

 If you want to guess the number of birdies, your guess must be received 
by June 21. 

 The final deadline is July 9 to get your pledge form or online donation 
completed. 

If you have any questions about Birdies for Charity, please contact Jessica Waytenick, CDHF 
Board, at 309-737-4280. 
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BOOKS FOR SUMMER READING 

Have you started reading more over the last year?  The History Book Club has its summer books 
selected and you are welcome to join in the discussions in June and August (and, of course, more 
of them).  All are welcome!  If you have any questions about the book club, please contact Bill 
Hampes, CDHF Board, at 309-792-1769. 

Grand Excursion on the Upper 
Mississippi River  

by Curtis C. & Elizabeth M. 
Roseman 

Tuesday, August 17 at 7 p.m. 
Butterworth Center Garden 

Kingdom of Nauvoo 
by Benjamin Park 

Tuesday, June 15 at 7 p.m. 
Butterworth Center Garden 


